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Reference: FOI.ICB-2324/044 
 
Subject: Lloyd George Records 
 
I can confirm that the ICB does hold the information requested; please see responses below: 
 

QUESTION RESPONSE 

1. The number of GP practices within the ICS that still use 
“Lloyd George” paper records 

Paper notes are only used to look at historic patient medical events 
that have not been added to the EPR system. 

2. The total number of GP practices within the ICS 76 

3. If applicable, the name of the responsible officer for 
overseeing the digitisation of Lloyd George records. 

Requests should be sent to the Digital email address 
bnssg.digital@nhs.net  

 
The information provided in this response is accurate as of 15 May 2023 and has been approved for release by Deborah El-
Sayed, Director of Transformation and Chief Digital Information Officer (CDIO) for NHS Bristol, North Somerset and South 
Gloucestershire ICB. 


